
Written comments may also be submitted to envcomments@cityofchicago.org

TOPIC OF DISCUSSION:
Sims has applied to renew their Large Recycling Facility permit 
located at 2500 S. Paulina Street. Community members are 
essential to the permitting process. This meeting will help the 
City better understand and address community concerns.

NOTICE OF
COMMUNITY MEETING:
Metal Management Midwest (“Sims”)

hosted by Chicago Department of Public Health

Doors open at 5:30pm
Meeting 6:00 - 8:00pm

WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 19
Benito Juarez High School
2150 S. Laflin St, Chicago, IL 60608

visit bit.ly/SIMSnotice

Registration is required for 
in-person or virtual attendance. 
Please scan the QR code or


